
 

 

 

Due to the high volume of calls, we are  

collecting non-perishable food to  

ensure food assistance is maintained  

to our local families in need.  
 

We are grateful for the parish  

community’s support in making our  

response efforts possible. 
 

Collection bins have been placed  

outside the Church entrance doors.  
 

For more information, please email  

frontoffice@sienachurch.org 


